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Kia Ora Whénau,

The Year 1 classes are going Yo visit Hamilton Zoo on Wednesday, in week 4. We will have
a lesson at the Education Centre, attend a Keeper's Talk and view the animals. This will be
a highly memorable experience for the children to see the animals in their habitats. It will
reinforce and consolidate the in-class learning and it will be a chance for the children to
share their ideas and ask questions.

Please return the permission form as soon as possible. We will be travelling to the zoo by
bus. There is no cost for parents - the school will cover the cost of the bus and the zoo
entrance.

All Year 1 classes (Rooms 14, 15, 16,17, 18, 19 & 20) will be
visiting the zoo on:

e Wednesday, 26 May

o I give permission for my child :

Room to visit Hamilton Zoo on Wednesday 26 May.

Name:

Contact Number:



